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Dear Friends, 
  
I would like to share a verse with you that made me stop and think.  I believe the farther we go down life’s pathway the more we realize how 
we fall short on wisdom and understanding.  Proverbs 3:13 “Happy is the man that findeth wisdom, and getteth understanding.”  Wisdom 
comes by simply asking god.  But understanding comes by studying His Word.  Verse 14 shows us the value of it and what we gain by using 
it. 
  
This will be our last update that you receive from Sicily.  Our last 15 months here in Mazara del Vallo has really been a blessing.  We have 
had a sweet spirit and Christian unity throughout the whole time.  The Church doubled in attendance  with the high day coming in March.  
One short friendship we made was with Bro. Gino Signorello, who was saved last November and then went home to be with the Lord the day 
after Easter. 
  
This being the largest shipbuilding and fishing port in Italy, our freezer has had plenty of every type of fish in it.  It has been very hard to 
reach the fishermen because they are gone so much of the time.  When they are home it is usually for a week or 10 days and then gone for 
another month.  Two of the ladies in our church, Brigida and Lina, 
have husbands which are fishermen which are not yet saved.  We ask that you please pray for Andrea and Matteothat they will come to know 
the Lord as their personal Saviour. 
            
Once a month we travel over to Catania to visit the Church and the people that we ministered to for many years as well as for me to make my 
monthly visit with the Doctor.  As we were traveling back to Mazara del Vallo we were involved in a accident with very unusual 
circumstances.  As we were coming out of a curve, I saw a SUV headed  right into me with a police car chasing in behind the  stolen SUV.  I 
swerved to the right as much as I possibly could, but the SUV hit me the same, but thank God, not head on.  The accident did quite a bit of 
damage to the car, but thank God we were not hurt.  As we were in the police station making the report, we were really amazed at the help 
they were to us.  They even brought us lunch to eat and kept asking us if we were alright.  We are very thankful for the Italian Police in the 
city of Caltanissetta for their kindness to us at that time.  We were also able to witness to a number of the policemen as well as giving them 
tracts and New Testaments.  We ask that you please pray that those that received the material will come to know Christ as their personal 
Saviour.  Also pray that the insurance company will pay off soon so we can have the car repaired before our departure date. 
  
Please take notice of our new temporary address and contact information 
  

Randall and Linda Jordan 
101 Ethelridge Drive 

Greenville, SC  29609 
Telephone #  (864) 271-3168  or (864) 947-9940 

  
As soon as we get our own house and phone we will send that information to you.  Our departure date for furlough is May 21st   from 
Palermo at 7:20 am and arriving at the Greenville-Spartanburg Airport at 6:35 pm.  Please keep us in your prayers that day. 
  
God bless until next month, 
Bro. Randall & Sister Linda 
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